--- On Fri, 4/30/10, JCLM CEA <jclinm@ne.com> wrote:

From: JCLIM CEA <jclim@me.com>

Subject: JCLIM Editor reply to author response to review
To: "Ryan ODonnell"

Date: Friday, April 30, 2010, 3:15 PM

Dear Dr. O'Donnell,

Thank you for promptly providing the revisions to your manuscript and
for sharing your concerns about the review process.

My decision that your manuscript requires major revision

stands. This course of action was recommended by a majority of the
reviewers. Regarding the need for evaluation of the reviewer comments
and your responses to them, they will be shared with all

reviewers. Note also that it is my responsibility as Editor to
independently evaluate the criticisms of the reviewers. I do this
routinely for all papers that I consider and I will do so for your
manuscript as well.

Sincerely,

Anthony J. Broccoli
Chief Editor for the Journal of Climate



